An Important Message from
Old Salem Farm
Spring Horse Shows Management

NORTH SALEM, N.Y. - March 12, 2020 - At Old Salem Farm, the well-being of
our clients, exhibitors and the public is our top priority. Old Salem Farm is
monitoring the coronavirus (COVID-19) situation carefully and is working
closely with New York State and local health authorities. We will continue to
follow updated recommendations from the Center for Disease Control (CDC),
New York State and local authorities as it relates to public events.

Please continue to send in your entries and stall deposits before the deadline
on April 6, 2020, at 5 p.m. All deposits for stalls will be refunded if the Old
Salem Farm management and health authorities feel it is necessary to cancel
the show.

Please check the Old Salem Farm website for updates.

We encourage exhibitors to visit the CDC website for up-to-date information
on the status of the coronavirus and follow prevention measures and personal
care recommendations. Additionally, please follow the advice of your state and
community concerning any specific coronavirus guidelines and travel policies.



https://www.cdc.gov/

